Construction diverts traffic
to Phillips Murrah offices

UPDATE: Due to the progress of Project 180, access to roads in
the downtown OKC Central Business District changes very often.
This may affect how to get to our parking garage, located on
Harvey Ave, just south of Park Ave. For the latest information
about how to access Phillips Murrah Client Parking, please
click here.
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Downtown construction on the intersection of Park Avenue and
Harvey Avenue will shift incoming traffic throughout the week.

Construction is currently in Phase 2 of completion, so access
to Phillips Murrah client parking is limited to access only
from Harvey Avenue (see graphic above).

Client parking will remain fully accessible throughout the
duration of the construction project, which is slated to be
completed by Nov. 22 (dependent on weather).
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